Approved

Town of New Boston Selectmen's Meeting Police Station Tour December 9, 2022

PRESENT: Donna Mombourquette Selectman

Jennifer Brown Selectman
James Brace Police Chief

George St. John Facilities Manager

Bill McFadden Resident

The Select Board and Chief Brace toured the Police Station to review facility needs as outlined in a proposed December 3, 2020 plan from Stantec that would address the needs of the Department for the next 20 years including septic system, siding and other necessary items. Some of the items have already been done and an updated quote is needed that would then be reviewed for accuracy before presenting to the public.

Prepared by Maralyn Segien

Next Scheduled Meeting: Town Hall Conference Room December 19, 2022 (6:00 PM)
7 Meetinghouse Hill Road- New Boston, NH 03070
Phone: (603) 487-2500-www.newbostonnh.gov
Handicap Access available